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Dear Sirs, 

Participation in the GNB-CPR Advisory Group 

We are addressing you in your capacity of notifying authority responsible for «Country»’s 

designation of notified bodies under Regulation (EU) 305/2011, the Construction Products 

Regulation, CPR. 

According to the NANDO web-database of the Commission, «Country» has designated 

«No_of_NBs» notified bodies for the CPR. 

As required by CPR, the coordination and cooperation between bodies is put in place and operated 

by the Group of Notified Bodies for the CPR. Notified bodies have an obligation to participate in the 

work of the GNB-CPR and to apply the guidance issued by GNB-CPR.  

However, we have noticed that at the most recent meetings of the GNB Advisory Group, the notified 

bodies of «Country» have not been represented. 

We therefore kindly ask you to ensure that a representative of the notified bodies of «Country» will 

register and participate in the future meetings of the GNB Advisory Group.  

The next meeting of the GNB Advisory Group will be take place on 31 March 2020 in Brussels. 

Please find attached a registration form, hotel reservation form, and practical information, which you 

may forward to a representative of the notified bodies of «Country». The documents are also 

available on CIRCABC in the GNB-CPR interest group.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Anders Elbek,  

GNB-CPR TechSec 

Tech-sec@dti.dk  

 

On behalf of 

 

Marjan Japelj 

President of the Group of Notified Bodies for the CPR 
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